
 

All the students of St.Mira’s 

College who have passed XIIth 

std and are desirous of 

continuing in the same College 

are requested to note that the 

last date for admission of                  

In-house quota students is 

Saturday the 23rd of June and 

thereafter the seats will be 

filled up by outside candidates 

on merit basis. 


